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Tuesday 10" June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 5 Pupils,

I hope this letter finds you well. As your child approaches the final year of primary school, | would like to
invite you to an important Year 5/6 Parent Information Meeting, which will take place on:

Wednesday 25" June at 5:30pm in Class 4

This meeting will cover several key areas to help you and your child prepare for the transition into Year 6
and beyond. The topics will include:

e The Kent Test (11+): Information on how and when to register (registration is open now), what the
test involves, and how you can support your child’s preparation.

e Secondary School Admissions: Key dates, application procedures, and tips for visiting and
choosing the right secondary school.

e Year 6 Expectations: An overview of what to expect in terms of learning, responsibilities, SATs
preparation, and the wider curriculum.

o Hindleap Warren Residential Trip: An introduction to the residential experience planned for Year
6 pupils, including activities, cost, and what children can expect from the trip.

There will also be an opportunity to ask questions and speak with me about any queries you may have.

We highly encourage all Year 5 parents and carers to attend this meeting, as it provides vital information to
support your child’s next steps in their education journey.

If you have any questions ahead of the meeting, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.
We look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely,

Mr C.Marston

Head of School
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